Thames Village Joint Venture

August 14, 2012

The Corporation of the City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Attention

Chair & Members of Planning and Environment Committee

Cathy Saunders, City Clerk

Heather Lysynski, Secretary to Planning and Environment | Committee

Re: Old Victoria Proposed Development Storm Water Management Issues

Dear Members of Planning and Environment Committee

The purpose of this letter is to seek delegation status before the Planning and Environment Committee meeting on August 20, 2012. I would also ask that this letter be added as an agenda item at that meeting.

Thames Village Joint Venture has been notified a staff report will be presented to Committee for their consideration as it pertains to the construction timing of a stormwater management pond and ultimate development approvals in order for a planned development to proceed. We wish to have the opportunity to address council if there should be any questions raised or provide additional information as need be.

Could you please confirm our request can be accommodated?

Dord de Jong

Thames Village Joint Venture

598 Upper Queen St London Ontario N6C-3T9 Tel: 519-657-5989 Fax: 519-690-0071